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 For the 2011 racing season, member organizations of the Vintage 

Motorsports Council agreed to extend the use of racing helmets with the Snell 

rating of SA2000 for the 2011 racing season. 

 

 This bulletin serves as a reminder that this extension expires December 31, 

2011.  Beginning January 1, 2012, the SVRA requires competitors to use helmets 

that have the Snell SA2005 rating or newer (SA2010).   
 


